REGULAR MEETING OF THE PLANNING COMMISSION
CITY OF BROOKINGS
OCTOBER 3, 1967

The meeting was called to order at 8:00 P. M. by Chairman
Jack Holte.

Members present were Gerald Ross, Robert Dimmick, Sr., Cal
Gorte, Roy Brimm, and Scott Sheppard. Not in attendance was
George Dmizius.

Marge Barrett was the reporter present.

Building Inspector Lee Fountain gave the building report
for the month of September. It showed seven permits for a
total valuation of $46,750 and a fee of $160.50 had been
issued. Two of these were for new residences.

The 1967 edition of the Unfiorm Building Code was discussed
with the Commission, It was pointed out that there were over
600 changes from the 1964 edition now being used by the City.
The Building Inspector said that the 1967 edition is basically
the same as the 1964 edition, only a little more strict. Much
discussion ensued regarding the adoption of this code. Cal
Gorte made a MOTION that the Planning Commission recommend
that the Council adopt the 1967 edition of the Uniform Build-
ing Code. Scott Sheppard seconded the motion. Commissioners
Ross, Gorte, Dimmick, Sheppard, and Holte voted in favor of
the motion. Commissioner Brimm voted against the motion.

Several Ordinances from Humboldt County were read and
discussed. No specific action was taken on these, however,

It was pointed out that the League of Oregon Cities will
be held in Portland November 12-14, Names submitted for
consideration to represent the Planning Commission were
Gerald Ross, Jack Holte, Robert Dimmick, Sr,, and Scott
Sheppard.

The meeting was then adjourned at 9:10 P. M.
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